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There's likely to be some disruption on one of the main roads into Salisbury from this morning 
(Monday January 4th) - and outside one of the city's busiest schools. 
 
Wessex Water are carrying out sewer renovations on Stratford Road. 
 
Four way traffic lights will be put in place at the junction with Castle Road and Victoria 
Road from 9.30am after this morning's rush hour, with the work due to be finished by Wednesday 
morning (January 6th). 
 
That means the best access to South Wilts Grammar School will be from Butts Road for the 
next couple of days. 
 
There'll also be some changes to bus services run by Salisbury Reds for the duration of the 
works - for more information on that, you can visit their website at www.salisburyreds.co.uk 
 
Wessex Water say they're using a special technique to try and keep disruption to a minimum while 
they work on Salisbury's sewerage system over the next couple of days. 

 


